
Bunco Club 

Bunco meets the second Tuesday of each month at 5:00 p.m., check in at the 
clubhouse reception desk and you will be directed to the meeting room.  It cost $5.00 cash to 
play, but you can win triple the amount.  All cash prizes are distributed at the end of the 
game.  Each month we have new players join us and we also have our regular monthly 
players attending.  
 
            It is a friendly group of women, but if any men wish to play, the club would be happy 
to have you join them. There is no special skill needed to play the game. The club welcomes 
new residents who have moved into the community.  In December we usually have a holiday 
party at a local restaurant with a gift exchange if you care to participate.  The players 
attending are responsible for their own meal.  Bunco continues throughout the year, and it is 
a fun night for all!  If you have any questions, please call Karen Schanhals at 775-721-4701. 
 

 


